Molina, Carlos

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Dear City of POMONA
Planning Department

Mary Golbakhsh <mgcapitalgroupinc@gmail.com>
Tuesday, April 02, 2019 1:28 PM

Molina, Carlos

Shahram Tork; gbehnam®@sbcglobal.net

Re: CUP extension

This is to explain that we are in the process of obtaining loan and that is the reason we were not ready to start

construction.

Therefore we need the extension to have encugh time to complete the loan.

Regards,

Shahram Tork
Tork Inc

Mary Golbakhsh
562-858-2469



